
Dear Planners, 
 
The Belsize Society received a phone call from the next door neighbour of this development 
applicaƟon property 37A Adamson Rd. 
 
He is very concerned at the increased height of this extension over the exisƟng boundary wall. He 
says he was told by the developer it would be no higher than the wall and was content with that but 
now finds it will be 93cm above the boundary wall which causes him concerns about light and visual 
intrusion. 
 
The expiry for comments has passed and he is worried about giving his name in an objecƟon to the 
neighbour. 
 
I said I'd pass on his concerns and hope you might take account. The Belsize Society has already 
objected to the applicaƟon. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Alan Selwyn 
 


